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September 14, 2020  

 
 

RE: INDIVIDUAL PRODUCER LICENSE EXPIRATION 
DATE – FOURTH EXTENSION 

 
 
 

The Department of Financial Services has released Supplement No. 3 to Insurance 
Circular Letter No. 9 (2020) offering license expiration relief to individual 
insurance producers, including individual excess line brokers, through September 
6, 2020. 
 
All licenses that would have expired between March 25, 2020 and September 6th, 
2020 but for Circular Letter No. 9 and its Supplements will automatically expire 
on September 7, 2020 unless the producer has submitted a license renewal 
application, including completion of all necessary continuing education credits, 
before that date. 
 
This revision corrected the date previously published by ELANY regarding the 
date upon which relief granted by Circular Letter No. 9 and its supplements 
expired. 
 
ELANY apologizes for the error. Contact Daniel Maher at (646) 210-8075 should 
you have any questions. 
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